
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls KDP leaders to reconsider boycotting elections

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, expressed regret over the Kurdistan

Democratic Party's decision to boycott the upcoming parliamentary elections in the Kurdistan

Region. His Eminence urged the leadership of this well-respected national party to reconsider

their stance. Calling upon Mr. Masoud Barzani to reconsider this position and uphold the

democratic principles that Iraqis collectively embraced since the period of change, despite

enduring challenges, sacrifices, and trials to foster its development.


